
Conservation  community  to
present  its  views  on  TRPA
Regional Plan
The  Lake  Tahoe  conservation  community  is  having  a  free
question and answer session to inform the public about the
Tahoe Regional Planning Agency’s Regional Plan update.

The Q&A session will be July 24 from 5:30-7:30pm at the Kings
Beach Events Center, 8318 North Lake Blvd., Kings Beach.

“Find out what the TRPA is not telling you about the Regional
Plan update” is how organizers are describing the event.
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